
We follow the 5 step  
COVID-19 government guidance

Catering staff will be included in 
the schools lateral flow testing

All staff have completed COVID 
risk assessment training

All staff are supplied with face 
coverings, gloves and have been 
given additional hand washing 
guidance

There will be clear guidance for 
the children on how to navigate 
the food service areas safely

All pupils will eat within their 
social bubbles, allowing them to 
continue to eat with their friends

If you have any concerns or 
 questions, please do get in touch!

Keeping your dining 
area COVID safe...


